
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Eco Evening 
 

Everyone is welcome to join us to develop our school grounds by digging, planting 
and tidying.  No experience is necessary, just come along with your children and a 
garden spade!  It’s a great opportunity to meet other families; and after the hard work 
there is pizza for the workers.   
 
Our first evening is on Wednesday 25th April between 5pm – 7pm. 
 
The next evening this term is on Wednesday 23rd May between 5pm and 7pm. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Lowings  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


